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   Tutus, Ties and Toiletries for 22.2.22   
 

Dear parents/carers, 

Leonay SRC would like to welcome you all to our 2022 school 

year. To kick things off, our SRC has chosen to raise 

awareness for Mama Lana’s Community Kitchen. This year we 

are asking if rather than a gold coin, could you please donate 

toiletry items.  

When: Tuesday, 22nd February, 2022 

What: Wear your Tutu or Tie (or BOTH!) 

We can’t wait to see you in your Tutu and Tie to celebrate 

Tuesday 22.2.22! 

 

Mrs Manuel and Leonay SRC 
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